Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 3- Housing held on 29th June 2023 via Teams

Succession of Tenancy

Mary J Mulholland, Director of Services, informed the members that Succession of Tenancy is part of the Scheme of Letting Priorities and went through the draft Succession of Tenancy overview document that was provided to the members and examples of situations whereby an applicant would not be legible.

Right to Reside.

Mary Mulholland went through the right to reside policy members were happy with the draft document.

AOB

Members requested figures around staffing levels and complex cases from the Good Shephard Centre

Date to follow for the next meeting after the summer period